
 
Hollywood Hills Elementary School PTA 

 

March 6, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

 

Your Hollywood Hills Elementary School PTA will be holding elections for the 2018-19 PTA 

Executive Board at the General Meeting on Wednesday, April 11th, in the HHE Cafeteria at 6pm 

pm.  We are looking for parents who are interested in assisting with helping our school to 

continue being successful!   

 

We are currently seeking nominations for the 2018-19 Executive PTA Board.  Please note that an 

individual that has held the same board position for a period of two years, or who was re-elected 

to the board in a different role for a period of two years is no longer eligible to run for either of 

those positions, if others have shown an interest in running for office.  If you or someone you 

know are interested in being nominated to be a part of this wonderful group of volunteers, please 

complete and return the nomination from.  Nominations for board positions will also be accepted 

from the floor at the PTA General Meeting. This is a great way to show your support and get 

involved in your child's school. 

 
Only PTA members are eligible to run for office.  Therefore, if you would like to be a member of the 

Executive Committee, the Nominating Committee will be collecting payment up through Election Day, 

but prior to the beginning of the elections on that day.  By contrast, PTA’s guidelines are that you must be 

a member at least 30 days prior to the meeting to be eligible to vote.  Therefore, all card-carrying 

members for the 2016-2017 school year are eligible to vote. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the General Meeting on Wednesday, April 11th, 2018. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Your Hollywood Hills Elementary PTA 
 

Nominating Committee Members: 
 

Committee Member 1 _____________________________ 
 

Committee Member 2 _____________________________ 

 

Committee Member 3 _____________________________ 


